
Please require school districts to annually fill out and sign compliance forms that are to be 
presented to their school boards and the Oregon Dept. of Education.   
 
Districts are out of compliance with State laws that were enacted to ensure a strong public 
education.  There is very little accountability.  This is one small step toward compliance, and 
requires only an annual check-in by districts.   
 
This legislation is what is best for students.    
 
Thank you,  
Kim Sordyl 
Portland Public Schools Parent 
Oregon State Board of Education, member 
 


